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April Events 

Lenten Giving:  
Turn in your rice 

bowls! 

National Administrative Professionals’ Day, 

also known as Secretaries Day or Admin Day, 

recognizes the professionals who keep an of-

fice running smoothly every day. Celebrating 

these professionals is usually on the 

Wednesday of the last full week in April of 

each year. The day recognizes the work of 

secretaries, administrative assistants, re-

ceptionists, and other administrative sup-

port professionals. Central to any business, 

these professionals keep an office organized 

and efficient.  We are extremely fortunate 

to have Ms. Mary and Ms. Janet work at St. 

Mary’s and help keep the school running 

smoothly and efficiently.  Each class recog-

nized each of them with a symbol of appreci-

ation.  Thank you Ms. Mary and Ms. Janet!! 
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At Saint Mary's School , we are committed  
to the growth of our Catholic identity,   

academic potential, and community involvement.  

Pre-K & Kinder go on a hunt! 

Boys Basketball & Girls Volleyball Games Begin 
 

Middle School boys basketball began playing 
games this month.  Mark Garcia and Brian Thomp-
son stepped in and coached our Varsity and C-
Teams.   
 
Middle School girls volleyball games also started 
up this month.  Victoria Cano and Jennifer Baldo-
nado coached our JV and C-Teams. 
 
It was so exciting to watch these students play 
after a year hiatus.  We just can’t hide that  
ROADRUNNER PRIDE!! 

Thank you Ford & Lasko 
Ford’s latest innovation in the fight against COVID-19 is an air filtration kit, co-
developed with Lasko, that you can assemble at home or in school – and the sci-
ence behind it is backed up by a peer-reviewed research article appearing this 
month in a prominent scientific journal. 

Ford and Lasko are donating 20,000 of these easy-to-make kits to underserved 
communities. Featuring an open-source design, the kit can be used by others 
interested in making their own to help reduce COVID-19 in rooms and other en-
closed spaces. 
 
Ford donated 28 kits to St. Mary’s this year.  Each classroom received 2 kits to 
help provide clean air to our students! 
 
Ford also donated over 3000 masks to our school!  Thank you FORD!! 


